

17th March 2020



Dear Parent/Carer,

It is with regret that we have to announce that all Early Year Mother's Day celebrations planned for this week have been **cancelled**.

This includes the below planned activities:

Wednesday 18th March

Nursery AM: 10.30am in class activities Nursery PM: 2.15pm in class activities

Friday 20th March

Reception Assembly: 9.00am

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.

Yours sincerely,

PPNUHuston

Mrs. S. Davies Headteacher

Bloxwich Academy Primary

Bloxwich Lane Bloxwich, Walsall



